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Christmas Fair:   
A fantastic Christmas Fair raising a huge £5,400. A 
big thank you to everybody who helped.  So much 
time and effort is put into organising the Fair and 
your help and dedication really is appreciated. Your 
donations of chocolates, teddies, books and gifts 
were fantastic, thank you.   
 
General Updates 
We have so far made around £7,400 

• Film Clubs: £286 

• Recycling: £200  

• Uniform: £80 

• Quiz Night: £600 

• Fair: £5400 

• Christmas Cards: £580 

• Donations and craft sales at productions 
£275 

 
This year the school are looking into redeveloping 
the early years area and purchasing ICT equipment.  
The PTA also contribute towards the Christmas 
discos, activities week and more.  
 

Quiz Night 
Many thanks to Gina for organising the Quiz Night 
and to Mrs Daver for the quiz itself.   A great evening 
was had and raised £600 
 

Family Fun Night 
This is being held on Saturday 27 January 4.15pm – 
8pm.  The evening is organised and run by the 
teachers.  It is a fun evening and very popular.   
 

Cycling Event 
Our big event this year is the Chiltern 100 Cycling 
Festival on Sunday 15 July 2018.  To sign up please 

contact David Knox.  knoxdwc@gmail.com 
The closing date is today.  If you are not cycling but 
would like to support those who are, the sponsor 
page will be up and running very soon.  Along with 
raising funds for our school, we will be donating a 
percentage of all monies to another charity.  This 
charity will be confirmed shortly.    
 
 
 
 

 
 
PTA Dates for the Diary 
Spring Term 

 
Saturday 27 January Family Fun Night 

Friday 2 February Film Club – The Emoji Movie 

Thursday 8 and  
Friday 9 March 

Mother’s Day sales  

Friday 23 March Film Club – TBC 

Thursday 29 March Easter Egg Hunt 

 
Summer Term 
 

Tuesday 22 May   Fun run 

TBC Film Club Movie TBC 

Thursday 14 and  
Friday 15 June  

Father’s Day secret shop 

Saturday 30 June Summer Fair!  

Sunday 15 July Chiltern 100 Cycling Festival 

 
Easy ways to help the PTA: 
Remember easy fundraising to help raise money!  This is an 
easy way to raised funds.  Just click on the attached link.   

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/chorleywoodprima
ryschoolchorleywood/?v=a&u=1EIBNX 
 
Ideas? 
If you have any ideas or would like to organise a future event, 
please let us know.  The PTA will help and support any ideas 
offered.  We would like to run a couple of more events this 
school year so please do get in touch. 
 
Recycling  
The recycling bin is situated in the school car park and can be 
accessed during school hours.  This raises our school £400 
per year.    
 
School Uniform 
Available to buy all year.  Please contact the office or contact 
the PTA on the above email address.  
 
Facebook 
Please join our page to talk to other parents, ask questions 
and keep in the loop! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/chorle
ywoodprimarypta/ 
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